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The Subcommittee will come to order as we begin our Member Day hearing.  

Thank you to all of our colleagues who will come before us today.  We appreciate 

the time you have taken to be here today.   

The purpose of today’s hearing is to take testimony from Members on the fiscal 

year 2022 budget.  We look forward to hearing from our attendees about your 

priorities, including federal programs of importance to your Districts.  There are 

several who couldn’t be here who have submitted testimony for the record. 

Today, we will hear from our colleagues in 10-minute blocks, with two Members 

scheduled for each time block.  Each Member will have five minutes to testify.   

With that, we will get started with Representative Mrvan from Indiana.  

Congressman, you may begin. 

 


